

ST MICHAEL & ALL ANGELS C. E. (FOUNDATION) PRIMARY AND PRE-SCHOOL

Respect. Resilience. Responsibility. Confidence. Co-operation. Compassion.

25 September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Google Classroom Accounts

As part of the continuing development of the computing curriculum each year we create Google Classroom accounts for each child in Year 1, and they use these as they progress through the classes in school. This enables us to teach the entire curriculum, for example e-mail and webpages. This also means that some elements of homework and school work can be completed at home as children will be able to access their account at any time, from any device.

Accounts should only be used for school work and there will be restrictions in place regarding who pupils can e-mail, as well as their access to some websites.

Mr Barker has set up the children's accounts and their login details are in their reading record. Children will be shown how to access the different elements of the Google drive in class lessons.

Mr Barker has also created the attached step-by-step guide but please do contact him through the 'contact form' at the bottom of our class pages on our website if you have any questions. Alternatively, you can email or telephone the school office to arrange to speak with him.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Berry

Head Teacher



